
 
 

 
 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

 
September 28, 2012 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider: 
 
The Culinary Health Fund would like to advise you of changes taking place to the 
reimbursement guidelines for Echocardiography, and Cerebrovascular Arterial (CVA) 
Studies. 
 
Effective November 1, 2012, the following codes will only be reimbursed by Culinary 
Health Fund when performed by a PPO Cardiologist or a PPO Diagnostic Imaging 
center: 
 
Echocardiography -   CPT codes 93303 through 93352 
 
CVA Studies -   CPT codes 93880 through 93893  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions 
regarding this notification, please contact Provider Services at (702) 892-7313. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cindy Pearson 
Sr. Manager of Healthcare Networks 
 


